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From: Planning Policy
Subject: FW: East Devon Local Plan query

 

From: Charlotte Edwards   
Sent: 10 January 2023 08:22 
To: Planning Policy <PlanningPolicy@eastdevon.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: East Devon Local Plan query 
 
Thank you. 
 
I would like to feed back that if would be an absolute shame of this area had houses build on it. It is 
regularly used by runners, dog walkers and cyclists - including myself. There are not many country side 
areas with a proper foot path and this means that we can use it all year round. I moved to Axminster for 
areas such as this and may consider different villages to move to if this goes ahead as it has formed a bit part 
of my daily routine to visit there.  
 
Thank you 
 
Charlotte Edwards  
 
  


